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Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

With a great pleasure I am inviting you to present a paper at the international conference 

"Development of Organizations and Regions – Challenges for Economics and Management 

Sciences", which will be organized jointly by the Faculty of Management, Lublin University 

of Technology, and the Management Board of the Scientific Association for Organization and 

Management.  

 

The conference will be organized in Lublin, June 23 – 25, 2014, under the auspices of 

Prof. Piotr Kacejko, Rector of the Lublin University of Technology.  

 

The conference will address the most pressing issues and challenges connected with 

management of development processes in regions, as well as in business and public 

organizations. These challenges result from justifiable social expectations for fast and rational 

transformations of regions and organizations towards economic growth. Presently, the general 

view is that economics and management sciences are in a unique stage of development which 

is characterized by replacing old paradigms with the new ones. Many even argue that the 

‘new economics’ and the ‘new management’ are now emerging.  

 

We believe that the conference will be a stimulus and a valuable source of inspiration for 

further research and creative theoretical considerations in the field of economics, management 

sciences and regional development.  
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The conference will centre around the following topics:  

 

 Sustainable development and globalization processes  

 Innovativeness and competitiveness of organizations and regions 

 Innovativeness and entrepreneurship in regional policy  

 Networks and clusters in regional development 

 Public management  

 Management 2.0 

 

 

More information on the conference, including publication of submitted papers and 

formatting requirements, you can find on the conference website:  

http://jubileusz40.pollub.pl/FEES.html  

 

 

I look forward to meeting you in Lublin, Poland.  

 

In the name of the Conference Organizing Committee,  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Bogdan Wit 

Deputy Dean for Science, Faculty of Management 

Lublin University of Technology 


